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UCT to consult with Khoisan community over Sara Baartman 
Memorial Hall renaming 

 
The University of Cape Town Council will take the decision on the renaming of the 
Memorial Hall to Sara Baartman Memorial Hall after consultation by the Names of Building 
Committee with the Khoisan community.  
 
The UCT Council took this decision at their last meeting in December 2017.  
 
In the preceding meeting in October, the UCT Council resolved that Jameson Memorial 
Hall be renamed Memorial Hall with immediate effect, although this is on an interim basis 
until a final decision is made on a new name. 
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